
Begin forwarded message:
From: David Allan <david@bryn-williams.co.uk>
Date: 11 July 2024 at 09:33:32 GMT-4
To: Andrew Fishwick <andrew@hestiaplc.com>
Cc: Fiona PA <bryn@bryn-williams.co.uk>, Llyr Williams <williamsl@swaynejohnson.com>, Michael Brown <michael.brown@asociat.co.uk>, Alexander Brown <alex@soupkitchenlondon.org>, Hanah Meade <hanah@2113projects.com>
Subject: Re: Licence
﻿ Sorry, that is all I have.
If someone calls the licensing department as it will be needed to be transferred to your company name as well 
Regards


David Allan
Operations Director
Cyfarwyddwr Gweithrediadau
– – – – – – – – – – – – – 
Bryn-williams.co.uk
– – – – – – – – – – – – – 



On 11 Jul 2024, at 13:41, Andrew Fishwick <andrew@hestiaplc.com> wrote:
﻿ Hi David. 

That’s just the invoice I think. Do you have a copy of the actual license. The one that used to be displayed?

ANDREW FISHWICK

+44 (0)7910 301142


On 11 Jul 2024, at 02:32, David Allan <david@bryn-williams.co.uk> wrote:
﻿
Good morning Andrew

Sorry for the delay, here is a scan of the premises licence



David Allan
Operations Director
Cyfarwyddwr Gweithrediadau
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
Bryn-williams.co.uk
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -


<BW.png>


On 10 Jul 2024, at 14:05, Andrew Fishwick <andrew@hestiaplc.com> wrote:

Hi guys
 
Rather desperate that we get hold of a copy of the licence – really hoping one of you can assist urgently?
 
	<image001.png>
	


 
https://www.hestiaplc.com
 
Hestia Hospitality plc (Registered in England and Wales No.14637035). 
 
Registered offices address: 28 Parkhill Road, London, NW3 2YP
 
The contents of this email and any attachments are private and confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying and then delete this email. The sharing of the contents of this message or any attachments with any third party is strictly forbidden. Any views or opinions expressed in this email or any attachment belong only to the author of this email and are not representative of any views or opinions held by Hestia Hospitality plc. We have taken reasonable steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from viruses. We make no guarantee to this effect and accept no liability for loss or damage resulting from the opening, viewing or interacting with this email or any attachments. You should ensure that you take adequate anti-virus precautions as, despite our efforts, this email and any attached documents could be infected, intercepted or corrupted. No representation, warranty or statement (express or implied) is made as to any information contained in this email or attachments, and the recipient should not place any reliance on the information herein as an inducement to enter into any contract or commitment whatsoever. We accept no liability as to any errors, omissions or misstatements contained in this email or any attachment
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